
 
 

 

 

 

 

Date: January 9, 2020 

 

Re: M.S.D. of Lawrence Township  

 Renovation to Lawrence Central High School 

 Renovation to Lawrence North High School 

 

 

M.S.D. of Lawrence Township, The Skillman Corporation and 

Schmidt Associates are finalizing plans for Renovations to Lawrence 

Central High School and Lawrence North High School. The Projects 

are scheduled to bid late Spring. The Estimated Construction Cost for 

both schools is approximately 160 Million Dollars. Additional details 

and formal bid notification will be forthcoming.  
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